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20176142 - 31052018 14:18:14 OBJ The height of the fence is too high and not in keeping with the original design of Auden Place. By raising the
fence, the nursery now allows older children and staff to spend & good part of the day from 8am to 6pm
outside which impacts on the noise levels within the Auden Place courtyard. Before the fence was raised only
babies used the downstairs outside area and the older children used the roof extension playground. This had
less of an impact on the residents living in Auden Place. The noise levels from the nursery have now risen
and are constant throughout the year as the nursery does not close for half terms or school holidays
Historically, the nursery had been a playgroup with a small number of children but is now run commercially.
Since last summer when the fence was changed and the older children were moved to ground level the
increased noise from children and staff at the nursery has been devastating.
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